
 

 

Dear Karen, 

Given the circumstances as set out in our enclosed letter we urgently request a meeting on the matter 
of the licence review. 

Please let me know a proposed date at your earliest convenience. 

Please also feel free to give me a call to assist with scheduling. 

Kind regards, 

Lynn Morrissey  
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